
 

Licensing Act 2003 

Notice of Review of Premises Licence  

Premises:  The Fort, 179 Roker Avenue, Sunderland SR6 0HQ 

Notice is given that on 3 July 2025 Sunderland City Council 
Licensing Authority received an application, given under Section 51 
of the Licensing Act 2003, from Northumbria Police for a review of 
the premises licence for the above-mentioned premises on the 
grounds of: The Prevention of Crime and Disorder. 

The Chief Constable believes the premises undermine the 
Licensing Objectives, in particular The Prevention of Crime and 
Disorder, due to the way in which the premises are being managed 
and operated. 

The licensing register of Sunderland City Council is kept at: 

Sunderland City Council, Licensing Section, City Hall, Plater Way, 
Sunderland, SR1 3AA.   

A record of the application may be inspected by appointment during 
the hours Monday to Thursday 8.30 – 5.15 and Friday 8.30 – 4.45 
at the Customer Services Centre at City Hall, Plater Way, 
Sunderland, SR1 3AA. 

Representations regarding this review may be made in writing 
to the Sunderland City Council, Licensing Section, City Hall, 
Plater Way, Sunderland, SR1 3AA and by email to 
licensing@sunderland.gov.uk. 

It is an offence under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003 to 
knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection with 
an application and the maximum fine for which a person is liable on 
summary conviction for the offence is level 5 on the standard scale 
(£5000).  

 

 


